
                         

 

 

We want to keep you up to date with all of the latest information from Discovery 

Special Academy so we will distribute a newsletter every half term.  Any queries 

regarding any of the items on the newsletter then please contact the Academy 

office on 01642 248333. 

Parent/Carer Workshops 
 

We will be inviting parents/carers into the 

academy for workshops/coffee mornings 

once every half term. Please save the dates 

below.  We will send details of the workshops 

very soon.  

  

Weds 11th Dec - 9.30 – 11.00 
Weds 5th Feb - 9.30 – 11.00 
Weds 25th March – 9.30 – 11.00 
Weds 13th May – 9.30 – 11.00 
Weds 8th July – 9.30 – 11.00  
                   

 

 

 

                   

                        
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Official Opening                      
Mayor Andy Preston came to Discovery to officially open our 

new classrooms.  He was very impressed with the children and 

the academy.  The children really enjoyed meeting Andy and 

showing him around.  We hope to see him again to show him 

more of the great work happening at Discovery. 

 

Website 

Discovery has a new website.  While we are still adding information, please take a look at the amazing work that is 

happening.  Over the coming weeks, we will add key dates to the calendar, information about your child’s classroom 

and curriculum and more photos for you to enjoy.  The website has google translate and will soon have text to speech.   

We will also be adding more pictures from the Mayor’s visit for you to enjoy. 

https://www.discoveryspecialacademy.org.uk/ 

Dates for autumn 2 

13th November - Parents evening for Becky, Sarah, Hanna and 

Michelle  

21st November - Parents evening for Chris  

12th December - Santa visit to school  

13th December – Christmas jumper day and Christmas dinner 

17th December – Christmas celebrations for parents 

 

                                           

 

Attendance 

Our academy attendance is currently… 

95.4% 

Thank you – this is a huge improvement on last year 

Please can we remind you that you must phone the academy to 

inform the office if your child will not be attending.  We will not 

accept messages from the bus escorts 
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